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Endless Mountains Photo Contest Seeking Entries 
 
Tunkhannock, Pennsylvania – The Endless Mountains Visitors Bureau (EMVB) is currently accepting 
submissions for their annual photo contest. This year’s theme is “Celebrate Together,” featuring photos 
of friends, family, and community members having fun throughout the region. 
 
Contest rules and an entry form are available online at endlessmountains.org/photo-contest. To be 
eligible, photos must be taken in Sullivan, Susquehanna or Wyoming counties and include at least one 
person in the image. 
 
“This year’s theme captures our region’s friendly, welcoming atmosphere,” explained Jean Ruhf, 
executive director of EMVB. “Life in the Endless Mountains is about slowing down and making memories 
with one another. The photo contest is a wonderful opportunity to share some of your favorite 
moments.” 
 
The contest is open now through December 31, 2023. Winners will have their name and photo featured 
in next year’s visitors guide, which will be released in spring 2024.  
 
If you have questions about the photo contest, please call the EMVB office at 570-836-5431 or send an 
email to info@endlessmountains.org.  
 
The Endless Mountains Visitors Bureau is the designated tourism promotion agency for Sullivan, 
Susquehanna, and Wyoming counties. Since 1962, this non-profit organization has marketed the region 
through regional, state, and national publications; newspapers; broadcast media; trade shows; online 
publications; and more.  
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